
Following our statutory consultation in 2018 and non-statutory supplementary 
consultation in early 2020, we are proposing a number of design refinements to 
the Lower Thames Crossing.

This design refinement consultation is the latest stage in the planning process.  
It is an opportunity for you to have your say on the changes we have made since 
our non-statutory consultation in January 2020.

We want to get all aspects of the design, construction and operation of the 
Lower Thames Crossing right. Your views play a vital role in helping us shape 
the project. 

When we submit our Development Consent Order application to the Planning 
Inspectorate later this year, we will include a Consultation Report that explains 
whether, and how, we have changed the proposals in response to feedback 
received from our previous consultations and this design refinement consultation.

Please submit your response by 23:59 on 12 August 2020.
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